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Temporary Access Changes on State Road 20 in Place for Road Construction  
 

 
Interlachen – As part of the State Road 20 widening project from SW 56th Avenue to County Road 315, 

access to Park Avenue and Francis Street from State Road 20 will be temporarily unavailable beginning 

today through early December, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. The closures are 

necessary to complete storm drain installation work.  

Motorists wishing to travel to Park Avenue will detour via Florida Trail (green on map).  

Access to Francis Street will be unavailable November 6 through early December. Motorists wishing to 

travel to Francis Street will detour via Andree Avenue, Dickens Street and Webster Street (blue on map). 

Intermittent lane closures will also be necessary Monday through Friday after 8:30 a.m. on eastbound and 

westbound lanes of State Road 20 for equipment crossing and clearing.  

P & S Paving Inc. was selected to complete the $23 million roadway construction by summer 2021, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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